HAWAII CLIPPING SERVICE
P.O. Box 10242
Honolulu, Hawaii 96816
PHONE: 734-8124
Victoria Custer Elaine Stroup

SEP 2 2 1992

Waihee: Guard should stay on duty

Gov. John Waihee is asking for assistance from employers who have workers in the National Guard.

"The Guard has played a tremendous role before, during and in the days immediately following

Hurricane Iniki," Waihee said.

One of the best ways businesses can help in this disaster is allowing their workers to remain on active duty while serving on Kauai, Waihee said.